
Letter ofTransmittal

I Date: January 8, 2013

To:
County ofHawaii
Planning Department
101 Pauahi Street, Suite 3
Hilo, HI 96720

Attention: Jeff Darrow

From:
All Aina Services
P.O. Box 291
Laupahoehoe, Hi 96764
(808) 969-3882

Subject: Withdrawal of Use Permit Application to Operate a Go Kart & Bumper Car Business
TMK (3) 7-4-024:002
Applicant: Da Kine Go Kartz, LLC, Bryan McDaniel
Owner: Honokohau Properties, James McClean
Agent: All Aina Services

Original Letter ofTransmittal
Original Letter of Withdrawal

Il _
I

---------------_._-------~~



County ofHawaii
Planning Department
101 Pauahi Street, Suite 3
Hilo, HI 96720

January 2,2013

35

Subject: Use Permit, To Operate a Go Kart & Bumper Car Business
Owner: Honokohau Properties, James. S. McClean
Applicant: Da Kine Go Kartz, LLC, Bryan K. McDaniels
TMK (3) 7-4-024:002
Agent: All Aina Services

Attention: JeffDarrow

To Whom It May Concern:

As per the information provided by Planning Department staff and consideration of
options for the best approach for proceeding with the above application, we are
requesting to withdraw the application, which would allow for a resubmittal ofa revised
application without forfeiture of the filing fee. Intentions are to resubmit the application
which will include a revised plan, as well as a second application for the ongoing
operation of the gymnastics school located at the subject parcel.

I am requesting an extended period of time to allow for preparation and submittal of the
second application for the gymnastics school, as well as the revisions to the original
application for the operation of the go kart track. We are proposing to complete and
submit both applications by February 15,2012.

Thank you for your consideration of the above requests.

Sincerely,

All Aina Services
P.O. Box 291
Laupahoehoe, HI 96764
(808) 969-3882


